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Dear Future Hamptonian, 

Congratulations on your recent acceptance to Hampton University!  I am writing to 
inform you that Hampton University will offer our annual Pre-College/Summer Bridge program 
June 19 - July 24, 2020 and we would love for you to participate.  This year’s program has been 
restructured as a result of the COVID-19 pandemic. Recognizing that the coming weeks and 
months may present a great deal of uncertainty in our educational communities, we would like to 
assure you that Hampton University is committed to ensuring that your summer school 
experience is meaningful and successful. 

In lieu of in-person classes, this year’s summer program is offered through remote 
instruction via a virtual classroom experience.  Faculty and students will actively engage in 
instruction and learning using the Blackboard Collaborative Ultra software platform. 

The Pre-College Program begins Friday, June 19, 2020 with virtual orientation activities 
for students and parents scheduled through the weekend. Classes begin Tuesday, June 23, 2020. 
The total cost is now $1,350.00. The initial deposit of $500 is due May 1st, and the final payment 
of $850 is due June 1st. To make payments using a credit/debit card, please call 757-727-5663 or 
you may pay online at https://commerce.cashnet.com/cashnetg/selfserve/BrowseCatalog.aspx 

The Pre-College/Summer Bridge program will require medical clearance by June 1st for 
participation. Medical clearance is completed thru the Med Proctor online platform, and you 
must have an active Hampton University email account to register. Information on this process 
can be found http://www.hamptonu.edu/studentservices/health/medical_requirements.cfm  

If you would like to participate in the Pre-College/Summer Bridge program, please 
submit the enrollment form if you have not already done so using the link below. As a reminder, 
provisionally admitted students are required to participate in the Pre-College/Summer Bridge 
program. Additional details regarding the full program experience will be forwarded in future 
correspondence.  I wish you the best with the remainder of this academic year, and I look 
forward to welcoming you (virtually) on Friday, June 19, 2020. 

 Apply here at http://www.hamptonu.edu/academics/summer/precollege/apply.cfm  

Sincerely, 

Patra Johnson 
Patra Johnson 
Director of the Pre-College Program 
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